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Frank Burgess 

 
I wish to register my opposition to the Private Members' Bill sponsored by 
Senator Bob Brown. This Bill is know as the Australian Capital Territory 
(Self-Government) Amendment ( Disallowance and Amendment Power of the 
Commonwealth) Bill 2010. 
        Such a Bill could be used to introduce Euthanasia and Homosexual 
Civil Unions, the latter of which would be intended to mimic marriage as 
defined in the Marriage Act (1961). Both of these items are extremely 
detrimental to our society, with euthanasia particularly being recognised as 
dangerous legislation in the countries now allowing it. Marriage is defined 
as the free and lasting union of a man and a woman, primarily for the 
continuation of the human race, and that's the way it should stay. 
        I am totally opposed to the passing of this Private Members' Bill. 
        Yours sincerely 
        Frank Burgess 
 
 




